ST HELENS REFEREES’ SOCIETY
 

Minutes of the Monthly Meeting held at Greenalls on Monday 5th February 2018
 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting at 19:50 and welcomed all members and guests in attendance.
 

 

Minutes of the last monthly meeting (Jan ‘18) : Proposed: John Blackburn and Seconded: Steve Wallis - that they be accepted as a true and accurate record. 
 

 

No matters arising.
 

 

Secretary's Report: 
Data Protection correspondence recently received from the RA. Detailing upcoming changes for RA/societies and how they handle and store information. 

 

 

Treasurer’s Report: 
 

Treasurer provided society figures as;
 

Bank: 262.87​Cash: 353.36​Balance: 616.23   
 

 

Chairman’s Report
 

Reminder that fitness training is still taking place for anyone interested.  Contact Peter or John for more information. 
 

 

Training Slot
 

Members discussed incidents from their recent games. Referee decisions made in Premier League games involving local teams were also analysed. 

Next meeting is: Monday 5th March 2018 starting at 19:45
